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Rev. Monsignor Matthew Dickens
Vicar General
Archdiocese of Southwark
Archbishop's House
150 St. George's Road
London SE1 6HX
January 27th 2016
DEFIBRILLATORS IN LONDON’S CATHOLIC CHURCHES

Dear Rev. Monsignor Matthew Dickens,

We were delighted to meet you do discuss the campaign to increase the number of defibrillators in London in order to save the lives of people who suffer cardiac arrest. We hope you will feel able to support this work which has the potential of saving many lives. The key points of this work are as follows: 
 
1) The London Ambulance Service and the Patients' Forum are keen to encourage every Catholic Church in London to support the campaign, as we feel this approach fits in with the aspirations of church communities.
2)  This approach extends the training and capacity to congregations to support their local communities by reducing the number of people who die from cardiac arrest. 
3) Every person who is trained in the use of defibrillators and CPR will also be able to save the lives of members of their family, friends and local community. 
4) Around 28 per cent of people survive a cardiac arrest in a public place but, where there is a defibrillator and someone trained to use it, the chance of survival can increase to 80 per cent.

5) London Ambulance Services are campaigning to get thousands of additional defibrillators in churches, schools, shopping centres and gyms across the capital. 
6) When the LAS receives a call suggesting a cardiac arrest, they immediately contact the five nearest organisations holding defibrillators, asking them to go without delay to the patient. A response within minutes is essential to save the person’s life. An app is also available to support this work.
7) LAS will offer high level support in the development of this proposal.   
Would it be useful to meeting with you and your colleagues from Churches in the Southwark Diocese to see how this work can be developed? 

I addition bids can be put into the British Heart Foundation for up to 5 defibrillators, but the bid must be submitted by March 2016.

We look forward to hearing from you. Please find attached the letter we sent to you in November.
Very best wishes and thanks. 
                            

Sister Josephine Udie                                   Malcolm Alexander                                              

Vice Chair                                                   Chair                                              

Patients' Forum -London Ambulance Service

 

How to get a defibrillator - Call 020 7783 2366
Email ShockinglyEasy@londonambulance.nhs.uk
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